
The Recreation Departments highest priority is the health and well-being of 
our participants, staff, and volunteers. 
 
In accordance with the City’s overall plan for community well-
being, the Melrose Recreation Department will be 
cancelling/postponing all recreation programming that may be 
affected due to Covid-19 throughout the Spring Season. 
 
The following programs that were expected to start this Spring will 
be cancelled: 
 
Adult Women’s Pick Up Basketball (Spring Session) 
 
Middle School After-school Art Club (Session II) 
 
Middle School Volleyball Program 
 
Middle School Outdoor Track 
 
Super Soccer Stars (Spring Sessions) 
 
Men’s Over Thirty Soccer (Spring) 
 
Spring Basketball Skills & Drills 
 
Fit Kids 
 
Baby Sitter’s Training 
 
Safety at Home! 
 
All programs above will receive a full refund. If registration was paid for by 
credit card, please allow 1 – 2 weeks for refunds to be processed. If 
registration was paid in the form of cash or check, please allow 4 – 6 weeks 
to receive your refund via check in the mail. 
 
The following programs have either been postponed or rescheduled to a 
later date pending further updates (each program will receive its own email 
with updates on an adjusted schedule): 
 



 
Melrose Tennis Association 
 
Women’s Over Thirty Summer Soccer League 
 
Melrose Basketball League (MBL) 
 
Pickleball 
 
Programs affected during this this time will receive an email with updates 
regarding their specific program. 
 
Please stay up-to-date with the City’s COVID-19 Information at the City's 
website: 
 
https://www.cityofmelrose.org/  
 
Thank you 
 
Recreation Department 
 

https://www.cityofmelrose.org/

